
Dingman-Delaware Middle School - Mr. Brian McCarthy

-August 24th we hosted our 6th grade orientation. This was a great opportunity to meet
students and parents from the incoming 6th Grade class. Students were able to walk
around the building and try their locker combinations and see where classes would be
located.
-September 6th we did our annual hearing screening in the auditorium for our student
body. With the help of student helpers and faculty members we were able to successfully
complete all screenings in a timely manner.
- September 16th our PTA hosted a Back to School BBQ. Student were provided with
music, food, and a time to socialize with new and old friends.
- September 20th we ran our annual Open House event. It was so nice to bring parents
back into the classrooms for this event. Parents had the opportunity to run through their
student’s daily class schedule and meet the teachers while learning expectations of each
classroom.
-September 28th we held our picture day. We are very grateful for Mr. Duncan for always
being so accommodating to our students and staff.
- This year our social studies department will be participating in TREX Recycling,
overseen by Mrs. Shiner. This initiative is great for the environment as well as being a
challenge to students and staff. If we recycle enough our plastics can be upcycled into an
outdoor bench.

Lock Down Drill 9/21/22 - 6mins27secs
Fire Drill 9/26/22 - 3mins 22 secs


